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From: Colin Smith
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: URGENT NOTICE: Alcohol License Issuance Deadline Approaching - 444 Park St Walters LLC
Date: Friday, February 11, 2022 9:00:36 PM

Hey Jim we have been on hold due to our operators. They are assuring me of an opening date 
in March or April 1st at the latest. How do I file for the extension? We still have some cleaning 
to do before I feel comfortable with the inspections. 
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